
   Welcome to our whole 
church gathering today!

We are Countess Free Church – a 
people following Jesus together 

here in the city of Ely.

Young, old, big or small … its great 
to have you with us today.

We are a church in mission
across the city …

We want to see Kingdom 
Life across the city

   Coming up …
We are gathering weekly – each Sunday at 10.30am

There is also a short prayer time in the Quiet Room half an hour 
before at 10am.

Sunday 27th Nov 7.30pm Simply Worship
Sunday 18th December 10.30am All Age Nativity with a 

World Cup twist
Sunday 18th December 3.30pm Rich Tea Community
Christmas Eve 4.30pm Crib Service
Christmas Day 10.30am Christmas Greetings on 

Zoom

Simply Worship - Sunday 27th at 7.30pm

Coming together to gaze on 
God. Our musicians will lead 
us, but leaving space for any 
of us to contribute by bringing 

a verse, prayer or quick 
thought to help us be together 
in God. Members from other 

churches invited and welcome 
to join us too



www.countessely.co.uk
Email: 

Facebook: 
@CountessFreeChurchEly

Instagram: 
@CountessFreeChurch

Tel: 01353 662396

10 Chapel St. Ely, CB6 1AD

You can find our messages on 
our website – click 'Connect' 
then 'Message Podcasts' or
'Message Postings'.
The podcasts are also available 
on Itunes, Spotify and Amazon.

Locally we actively support Ely 
Foodbank, Ely CAP Debt centre, 
Ely College Chaplaincy, Monday 
Cafe and much more!
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Soul Question: Have you been able to meet and be honest 
with a prayer partner or in a prayer triplet?

Christmas Events at the Countess

Take initiative in the run-up to Christmas! It could be as simple 
as inviting a neighbour round, getting together with friends. A 
discussion starter might be 'Which part of the Christmas story 

has always struck with you the most?'.

There are two occasions to invite people along to join with us:

Sunday 18th 10.30am: This will be an All Age Nativity 
with a World Cup twist (the World Cup final is in the afternoon).

Christmas Eve 4.30pm: Crib Service followed by light 
refreshments

On Christmas Day we will gather on Zoom at 10.30am for 
Christmas greetings and a simple thought on the morning. 

Connection details will be emailed out soon (or speak to Karl).

Please note there will be no service on Sunday 1st January. 
The New Year gives us an opportunity to meet with friends and 

share hopes and aspirations

http://www.countessely.co.uk/

